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ST. HENRY R.C. CHURCH 

82 West 29th Street 
Bayonne, New Jersey 07002 

October 2, 2022  -  Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 

St. Henry Parish Office Hours 
MONDAY—THURSDAY 

9:00 AM—3:00 PM 

RECTORY & PARISH OFFICE 
   Phone:  201-436-0857                  Fax:  201-823-4611 
         Email:  sthenryrc@optonline.net 
        Website:  www.sthenryrc.org 
        Facebook:  St. Henry RC Church 
 

Served by: 
 

     Pastor:         Rev. Raul Gaviola 
     Parochial Vicar:         Rev. Alfie A. Pangilinan 
 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE 
   Phone:  201-339-0319 
 

              Facebook:  St. Henry Religious Education 
 

Served by: 
     Director of Religious Education:        Marie Pope 
     Youth Ministers:  Rev. Alfie Pangilinan 
    Marie Pope 

____________________ 
 

Director of Music Ministries:      Chad Perry 
         201-935-5727 
 

Trustees:  Louis Giambusso & Kathy Harden 
 

Parish School:  We are part of an excellent co-sponsored 
Elementary school  -  All Saints Catholic Academy.  For 
more information, call 201-443-8384 or visit website 
www.ascabayonne.org 

Our Mission 
The Parish Family of St. Henry  

seeks to continue the mission started by its founders over a century ago.   
With Jesus Christ as our model, centered in the Eucharist,  

we will teach the gospel message and apply it to our everyday lives.  
Our family will be a shining beacon of Christian hope and love  

to the people of Bayonne. 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturdays 9:00AM—9:30 AM  &  4:30PM  -  5:15 PM 
 

Sacrament of Baptism 
First Sunday of each month at 1:30 PM.  Call the Parish  
Office to make arrangements.  Please call early to schedule, 
as the number of children to be Baptized on each date is lim-
ited.  There are no Baptisms during Lent. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage 
     Please call the Parish Office to make arrangements as 
soon as possible to insure time for adequate preparation for 
this Sacrament.  We look forward to helping you prepare for 
your wedding day and marriage. 
     Blessing of your Marriage:  If you have been married civ-
illy or in another religious tradition, and would like to have 
your marriage blessed in the Roman Catholic Church, please 
call the parish priests for more information. 
 
 
 

Teaching the Good News 
2022-2023 Program Year 

Sundays, 8:45—9:45 AM:  Kindergarten, 1st/2nd year RCIC, 
 1st/2nd year Catch-Up, 1st, 2nd, 3rd, 4th & 5th Gr. 
Wednesdays, 4—5PM:  1st, 2nd, 3rd, 4th & 5th Gr. 
Wednesdays, 7—8PM:  6th, 7th, 8th Gr. 

(in person) 
 

3rd & 4th Sundays, 8:30-9:30 AM or 4-5PM or 7-8PM 
Confirmation classes (virtual) 
 

1st & 2nd Sundays,  12:00—1:30 PM—RCIA (for adults, 18 or 
older who wish to receive the Sacraments). 
 
 
 

Sacrament of the Sick/Homebound 
Anointing:  Anytime upon request in the home of the sick. 
Please call the rectory. 

  Mass Schedule 
The Lord’s Day 
 Saturday Eve: 5:30 PM 
 Sunday: 8 AM, 10 AM, 12 PM 
Saturdays:  8:30 AM 
Weekdays:  (8:30 AM & 12:05 PM) 
  12 Noon ONLY until further notice 
Holy Days: (see inside bulletin for Mass times) 
National Holidays: 9:00 AM 
Parish Access Center: (Hudson County) 201-798-9958 
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Mass Intentions for the Week 
 

 SATURDAY, October 1st 
5:30 PM  Bishop Thomas Donato 
 SUNDAY, October 2nd 
8:00 AM Alice Long 
10:00 AM Felipe Senande 
12:00 PM John Rooth 
 MONDAY, October 3rd 
12:00 PM Adele & Frank McLaughlin 
  John Sal Marino 
 TUESDAY, October 4th 
12:00 PM Kathleen Munn 
  William A. Dundas III (Ann.) 
 WEDNESDAY, October 5th 
12:00 PM In Honor of St. Faustina 
  Joseph Kleczynski 
 THURSDAY, October 6th 
12:00 PM Maria Ambrocio 
  Angelo Ferrara 
 FIRST FRIDAY, October 7th 
12:00 PM Judy Blom 
  Elsie Doria 
 SATURDAY, October 8th 
8:30 AM Rev. Msgr. John G. Judge (9th Ann.) 
5:30 PM  Frank & Catherine Silvay 
 SUNDAY, October 9th 
8:00 AM Cornelius, Catherine & Timothy Cadogan 
10:00 AM Edward Dugan 
12:00 PM Louis Marino 
 
 
 
 

MEMORIALS 
SANCTUARY LAMP 

ALTAR BREAD & ALTAR WINE 
In Memory of Jay Jablonski 

from Colleen & Mike Raccioppi 

Pray for... 
Please continue to keep in your prayers the sick members,  
family and friends of our parish:  Ann Fitzsimmons, Juan  
Diaz, Craig Buonomo, Marie Pope, Barry Dugan, Fran Dugan, 
Anna Marie Borzelli, Lisa Cerbone, Mary Phillips-Borzelli, 
Claire Poli, John J. Borzelli. 

     Every month they come like clockwork.  In the mailbox or online.  They are the bills 
for this, that, and the other thing that form our obligations.  Such obligations are a real 
and necessary part of civilized living in our technologically advanced society.  But on a 
higher level, we have to consider from time to time what all human beings in any society 
inherently realize.  We have obligations to God. 
     Faith was the ultimate motive our parents had for bringing us to the baptismal font 
when we were too young to appreciate the gift they gave us that day.  But it was such a 
gift!  The Divine Trinity not only adopted us but also incorporated us into the very Mys-

tical Body of Christ we call “The Catholic Church”.  Our faith in Jesus is the ultimate motive for worshipping God 
at Mass.  It includes expressing our love and trust in the God who suffered, died and rose again for us, and who 
literally yearns for us to live forever with Him in heaven. 
     Sir Michael Costa, a nineteenth century composer and conductor, was leading a rehearsal in which the orchestra 
was joined by a great chorus.  About halfway through the session, with trumpets blaring, drums rolling, and vio-
lins singing their rich melody, the piccolo player muttered to himself, “What good am I doing?  I might as well not 
be playing.  Nobody can here my anyway”.  So he placed his instrument to his lips but made no sound.  Within 
moments the conductor cried, “Stop, stop!  Where’s the piccolo”.  Perhaps many players in the orchestra did not 
realize that the piccolo was missing, but the most important person did.  So it is with Christian life.  God notices 
everything.  He knows when we’re not playing the part assigned to us, even if others do not.  So play your part this 
week, and watch what happens. 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK... 
Monday: Gal 1:6-12; Ps 111:1b-2, 7-8, 9 and 10c; Lk 10:25-37 
Tuesday: Gal 1:13-24; Ps 139:1b-3, 13-14ab, 14c-15; Lk 10:38-42 
Wednesday: Gal 2:1-2, 7-14; Ps 117:1bc, 2; Lk 11:1-4 
Thursday: Gal 3:1-5; Lk 1:69-70, 71-72, 73-75; Lk 11:5-13 
Friday: Gal 3:7-14; Ps 111:1b-2, 3-4, 5-6; Lk 11:15-26 
Saturday: Gal 3:22-29; Ps 105:2-3, 4-5, 6-7; Lk 11:27-28 
Sunday: 2 Kgs 5:14-17; Ps 98:1, 2-3, 3-4; 2 Tm 2:8-13; Lk 17:11-19  

Weekday Mass Celebrations & Intentions 
Our Monday through Friday Masses continue to be 
celebrated at 12PM.  Two intentions are honored, one 
for the 8:30 AM Mass which is not currently being  
celebrated, and one for the 12:05PM Mass.   



0667 

                      Page Three 

St. Henry Parish NEWS 
Food Pantry Availability 

St. Henry FOOD PANTRY is OPEN WEDNES-
DAYS, 9:30AM—12:30 PM ONLY.  Participants may 
come every 1—2 weeks as necessary.  Ring office 
doorbell—a bag will be brought to you. 
     St. Vincent Food Pantry is open October 6 & 20  -  
3 PM-  4 PM ONLY.   
Location is in the Rectory Basement (entrance 46th 
St., ground level, near garage). 
Non-perishable food donations are always needed.  
Your donations may be brought to the Parish Office 
during the week.  Please call ahead to insure Jean is 
in the office to accept it—201-436-0857, Ext. 110. 
     Thank you, as always for your generosity and  
willingness to help those in need. 

St. Henry’s PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY 
The Prayer Shawl Ministry meets Sundays in the  
Parish Office, 1PM—3PM.  If you have any ques-
tions, please contact Mary Rooth, 201-240-5909.   

PARISH CENTER RENTAL 
If you are interested in renting our Parish Center (28th 
St., behind the Church) for a private party, please call 
Jean DiPillo,201-436-0857, Ext. 110, 9AM—3PM, Mon-
day through Thursday, for availability and more  
information. 

Thank You! 
Total Collection thru the weekend of 9/25/22:  $8,105 

Consisting of Regular Weekly Offering:  $7,242 
                  Electronic Giving:   $863 

 

We need $10,000 each week in order to meet our expenses 
 

 

Thank you for your continued support and generosity! 

Religious Education 
All Sunday and Wednesday classes have begun. 
Confirmation classes will begin on Sunday, October 16th and 
will be virtual.  Classes will meet the 3rd and 4th Sunday of 
each month. 

 
RCIA for Adults 18 years and older:  If you’d like to receive 
the Sacraments of Baptism, First Eucharist and Confirmation, 
RCIA classes will begin on Sunday, November 6th, 12PM—
1:30 PM, will meet on the 1st and 2nd Sunday of each month.  
All classes will be conducted remotely.  You may pick up a 
RCIA application form by calling the Religious Education 
office at 201-339-0319, Ext. 116.  Call Marie Pope, 908-612-
6674, for more information. 
 
A very special thank you to all of the St. Henry team of cate-
chists and volunteers who helped in so many ways to ready 
the classrooms for the beginning of classes.  Presently we 
have approx. 350 children registered for this year’s program, 
which is the first time we are in-person in over 2 years.  I will 
continue to be responsible for St. Henry’s Religious Education 
program in a remote capacity, with the excellent assistance of 
Shena DeMoya.  I will teach some of our 8th grade students 
remotely as well as our RCIA program.  I was able to be pre-
sent for the beginning of the Sunday and Wednesday classes 
and it felt so great to be back home!  It saddens me that I can-
not be there each week due to my illness and distance.  I will 
try my best to come up to St. Henry’s as often as I can.  Up-
date on my health:  I completed my 10th round of chemo.  I 
thank you, again, for your best wishes, prayers and thoughts.  
Please keep flooding the heavens with your prayers. 
The Religious Education office will not be open every day.  
Please see the bulletin, St. Henry’s Religious Education Face-
book page or call 201-339-0319, ext. 116 for days and times the 
office will be open. 
Please continue to pray for God’s children and our catechists 
for the Holy Spirit to guide them on their Faith Formation 
journey.  Please also continue to pray for Debbie Lucas-
McGady, Toni Napolitano and Rich Marchitto, who were 
staples of our community of St. Henry Parish and our Reli-
gious Education program. 

The first day of St. Henry’s 
in-person Religion classes, 
Sunday, September 18th, in 

over 2 years! 
WELCOME BACK! 

We missed you! 
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How to Report Abuse  The Archdiocese takes very seriously any and 
all allegations of misconduct by members of the clergy, Religious and 
lay staff of the Archdiocese.  We encourage anyone with knowledge of 
an act of misconduct to inform us immediately so that we may take 
appropriate action to protect others and provide support to victims of 
sexual abuse and other misconduct.  Individuals who wish to report an 
allegation of sexual misconduct may do so by calling Karen Clark, 
Director of the Department for the Protection of the Faithful at 973-497-
4254.  Victims in need of assistance should call the Archdiocesan 
Assistance Coordinator at 201-407-3256.  They are also encouraged to 
call the Attorney General of NJ Clergy Abuse Hotline at 855-363-6548. 

OTHER HAPPENINGS—In and Around Bayonne & the Archdiocese of Newark 

IMMIGRATION HELP FOR UKRAINIANS: 
Contact Gintare Grigaite, Esq. at 201-471-7989. 

PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND 
with Father Alfie 

November 25th -  December 5th, 2022 
$3,288 per person double occupancy 

(with Jordan 2 nights  - $3,588) 
 

For further information call: 
Imee Macalindong, 551-587-9900,  

email imeesjmj@gmail.com 
or Fr. Alfie Pangilinan, 201-201-9937 

ESL PROGRAM 
The Fall Semester for the Adult English as a Second Language classes, located in St. Henry’s School, 2nd Floor, will 
begin October 4th.  Interested learners may register online at www.bayonneadultesl.org. 

St. Peter’s Prep, Jersey City, will hold its Fall Open 
House on Sunday, October 16th, from 1—4PM at the 
school’s campus in historic downtown Jersey City.  Faculty 
and staff as well as coaches, students and parents, will be 
present to answer questions about the school and tours of the 
campus will be provided.  St. Peter’s Prep is an independent, 
college preparatory school for boys and it remains New Jer-
sey’s only Jesuit high school.  For more information, call 201-
547-6389 or  visit www.spprep.org. 

Rosary Society NEWS… 
     The Rosary Society will meet today, Sunday,  
October 2nd following the 10AM Mass and recitation of the 
Rosary in Church.  All parishioners are invited to pray the 
Rosary with us and all ladies of the parish are welcome at 
the meeting.  Reminder:  please bring one non-perishable 
food item to the meeting for our food pantry donation. 
     The Annual America Needs Fatima Rosary Rally will 
take place on Saturday, October 15th at 12 Noon in front of 
the Our Lady of Fatima statue at St. Vincent’s Church.  
Please join us as we simultaneously pray with over 20,000 
rallies across the country for our nation. 

Mass for Hispanic Heritage Celebration—All 
in the Archdiocese are invited to join in a special Mass on 
Friday, October 14th at 8PM in the Cathedral Basilica of 
the Sacred Heart, Newark, in celebration of National His-
panic Heritage Month.  Our Archbishop, Cardinal Joseph 
Tobin, will preside at the Eucharist.  It will be a special time 
to celebrate the religious roots of so many members of our 
parishes and to pray for all those who are going through so 
many serious challenges at the present time. 
 
Synod Celebration Mass  -  All are invited to a 
Mass celebrating the Archdiocese of Newark’s participation 
in the Synod on Synodality on Sunday, October 16th at 
12PM in Newark’s Cathedral Basilica of the Sacred Heart.  
Cardinal Tobin will lead the Mass which will also include a 
procession featuring representatives of the many parishes, 
ministries and organizations that took part in the Synodal 
process. 

St. Henry Parish NEWS  -  continued 

Electronic funds transfer enables you to have your parish contributions automatically debited 
from your checking account or credit card.  You choose how much to give, how often to give and 
what method of payment is to be used.  You can also make special offertory donations for second 

collections, as well as pay for Religious Education registration and sacramental fees.  We offer this convenient, secure and sim-
ple method of giving through Parish Giving.  Log onto St. Henry’s website, www.sthenryrc.org, click on the Parish Giving icon 
and follow the easy registration steps.  NOTE:  For those who use Parish Giving and no longer receive offering envelopes, 
you can access a list of second collections on our website, www.sthenryrc.org (click on Our Parish at the top of our cover 
page, then click on Parish Giving on the drop down menu). 

The Sacrament of  
THE ANOINTING  

OF THE SICK 
 

     The communal celebration of 
the Sacrament of the Anointing 

of the Sick will take place on SUNDAY, October 
30th at the 12 Noon Mass. 
     No one should wait until the illness is so grave to 
encounter Christ in this Sacrament.  Anyone who 
suffers with mental or spiritual illness, or aging, may 
avail themselves to receive this anointing.  God alone 
knows what kind of healing the sick need most.  The 
parish community celebrates this healing touch. 
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2022 Archdiocesan ANNUAL APPEAL 
     The Annual Appeal funds essential programs and ministries at the heart of our Catholic mission in our four counties in the 
Archdiocese of Newark  -  namely to proclaim the gospel, to pass on the faith to future generations particularly through the cele-
bration of the sacraments, and to care for the poor and those on the margins. 
    OUR PARISH GOAL IS $41,661.  The Archdiocese requires us to meet this goal.  If we do not, we must contribute the differ-
ence between our goal and the actual amount of pledges received.  We therefore ask that you prayerfully consider making your 
gift or pledge to the 2022 Annual Appeal. 
      TOTAL PLEDGED TO DATE:                   $34,061 

St. Henry’s 

MONTHLY CALENDAR RAFFLE  -  2023 
PRIZE:  $1,000 PER MONTH 

Drawn on the 1st of each month, January, 2023 through December, 2023 
TICKET COST:  $120 EACH 

(ONLY 300 TICKETS WILL BE SOLD) 
You have 12 chances to win, and the winning ticket is re-entered so you may win multiple times! 

   Tickets are on sale at the Parish Office, Monday through Thursday, 9AM to 3PM; from Father in the sacristy after the weekend 
Masses; and for your convenience a ticket request form is printed below, or you may download the form on our website, 
www.sthenryrc.org.  Complete the form and mail it in to the office along with your payment.  Upon receipt of your form and 
payment, a ticket will be entered into the drawing and your ticket stub will be mailed to you.  NOTE:  There is no need to com-
plete a request form if you come in to the parish office to purchase your ticket. 
     The Monthly Calendar Raffle has been a very successful fundraiser for our parish in the past few years.  If you purchased a 
ticket for 2022, you still have four more chances to win!  Your participation is important to the financial health of the parish.  
Let’s sell all 300 tickets this year!  As always, we are grateful for all you do to support our Parish of St. Henry! 

 
—–—————————————————————————————————————————————————— 
 

ST. HENRY CHURCH—2023 Calendar Raffle 
TICKET REQUEST FORM 

 
NAME:  ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS:  _________________________________________________________________________ 
 
PHONE NO.:_________________________  EMAIL:  ______________________________________ 
 
 
NO. OF TICKETS:  __________ X  $120/Ticket  =  $  ________________________ 
 

Checks to be made payable to St. Henry Church 
SEPARATE REQUEST FORM TO BE COMPLETED FOR EACH PURCHASER 

(Form may be duplicated) 

THANK YOU!   
We received the following letters, in part, from the two schools where we sent your generous donations of school 
supplies collected in August: 
 

From Sacred Heart School, Jersey City:  “Our deepest, most sincere thanks for always remembering the children of Sacred Heart 
School.  The timing of your generous gift could not be better.  Every school year begins with a rush for supplies….Our blessings.  
You are people of faith who never forget the message of the Gospels...With gratitude, Sr. Frances Salemi, S.C.” 
 

From Saint Joseph School, Jersey City:  “...we would like to thank you for your very generous donation of so many school sup-
plies for our students.  These supplies will certainly be a great help and support for so many of our school families...The  
students of St. Joseph School will remember you and your families in their prayers each morning...Sincerely, Mr. John Richards,  
Principal” 


